
   
 

 

 
 
 
March 05,2024 
 

 
NOTICE OF CLOSURE  

 
Please be advised, the Cameron County Regional Mobility Authority (CCRMA) will be 
closing the southbound Old Alice Exit ramp. SH 550 road will be temporarily closed at 
this location as follows: 
 

Location Start Date Start 
Time 

End Date  End 
Time  

Southbound 
Old Alice 
Exit Ramp 

Wednesday 
March 06,2024 

8:30 AM Wednesday, 
March 06,2024 

4:30 PM 

 
We apologize for the inconvenience this situation may cause you.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at 
(956) 621-5571 or submit an inquiry through our website www.ccrma.org. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


